
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                         
                                
As you know, all children need to be attending school regularly and on time.  
 
“Parents have a legal responsibility for ensuring that children of compulsory school age receive a full-time education.”  
Section 7 Education Act 1996. 
 
As per the Government guidelines, we are unable to authorise leave for holidays or family trips during term time. 
Parents need to be aware that if their child is out of school for holidays or family trips, legal action for unauthorised 
absences will be taken. This could include one or all of the following: 
  

 Each parent/carer will receive a Penalty Notice of £120.00 for each child. (This will be reduced to £60.00 if paid 
within 21 days of the fine being issued.) 

 
 Each parent/carer will receive a court summons, which may lead to a criminal record and a fine. 

 
 Your child will lose their school place. 

 
Please, be aware that school cannot assist you once a Penalty Notice has been issued. For further information on the 
Penalty Notice, you would need to contact the Local Authority Attendance Team (contact details will be on the Penalty 
Notice). 
 
For further support with your child’s attendance you can contact Pariwush Effandi, Attendance Officer or Suzanne 
Powell, Family Work Coordinator.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ella Hughes 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 


